
Board of Directors: 
 

Chairperson:  Kathy Chase 
Vice Chairperson:   

Ray Farnham 
Financial Admin:   

Stephanie Bennett 
Secretary:  Jean Beattie 

 
Directors at Large: 
Jean Beattie (22) 

Stephanie Bennett (21) 
Kathy Chase (23) 
Greg Cuzzi (23) 

Ray Farnham (21) 
George Hersom (22) 
Ann Lamberti (23) 

Lorraine Moulton (21) 
Jennifer Sylvester (23) 

 
Director: 

Rita J. Sevigny 
 

Administrative Assistant: 
Cathy Gavin 

 
Office Assistant: 
Lorraine Moulton 

 
Welcome Desk Volunteers: 

Bonnie Guptill 
Doris Morgridge 

Lorraine Moulton 
 

Office and Lounge Open 
Mon-Fri 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 
Membership: 

$30 Single / $50 Couple 
 

Beautiful Function Hall  
available for rent 
www.wocam.org 

 
Have an idea for an Article?   

Contact Rita Sevigny 
RitaS.WOCAM@gmail.com 

 

Ides of Winter Greetings everyone! 
 

YES! Halfway through the snow season already and we, on the 
Board, hope all our members are staying warm, cozy and healthy! 
As most of you know our Center is doing all it can to be open for 
members who want to see friends, are comfortable to join us -

safely- and who enjoy the games, exercises, events, 
camaraderie or just want to sit among friends and read.  Because 
of YOU and our VOLUNTEERS, The Board is happy to report that 
the Center is doing well, and our finances are stable enough to 

continue to provide the wonderful environment of our center to 
members and guests who want to come. 

 
We are working our way through what is likely to be several more 
months of caution in living our lives to the fullest, and the Board is 
doing its due diligence to put the new budget together, maintain 

our facility, pay our amazing staff, and see to our members' 
needs.   We thank you for your understanding and cooperation- 

and most importantly your support. 
 

If there is any information you need about our center or what is 
happening in our community, please do not hesitate to ask Rita or 
any of the Board members and we will find the answers- or explain 

why we cannot! 
 

"Virtual Hugs" to all! 
 

WOCAM BOD: 
Kathy Chase, Chair 207-468-9747 

Ray Farnham, V-Chair  
Stephanie Bennett, Financial Admin.    

Jean Beattie, Sec. 
Anna Lamberti,  Greg Cuzzi, Jennifer Sylvester,   

Lorraine Moulton  & George Hersom 
 

Volunteer Opportunities: 

Assist in Warming Days on Saturday’s 

  
New Members to our Center — 

Please Welcome: 

Ethel Caraviello 
Lillian Marquis 

Jay & Lianne Langill 
Viviane Shirley 
Joseph Mauro 

Patrice Vo 
Elissa Boulier 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

A Message from the Director—Rita Sevigny: 
 
As we approach the month of February, I find myself      

reflecting back 40 years when I was 19 years old and thought I 
had the world by the tail.  

 
My husband and I married on Valentine’s Day so many 

years ago, and yet it seems like yesterday.  Our initial wedding 
date was set for May but when we realized that Valentine’s Day 
fell on a Saturday we changed the date.  (What do you expect 
everyone was thinking when we did that? LOL. We didn’t have 
our first born until 5 years later.) 

 
For years I have complained about our wedding 
anniversary being on Valentine’s Day because it’s difficult 

find a place to stay, or go out to eat, unless you plan way in       
advance.  So, my husband and I usually celebrate later in the year.  
Looking back we should of kept the May date.  I also realized 
through the years I gypped myself out of an Valentine gifts.   

Oh well...   
 
What does Valentine’s Day mean to you?  I think of people 

being kind to one another, having integrity and keeping their 
word.  So many of us are experiencing such disorder, confusion 
and loneliness during this pandemic.  Please remember to reach 
out to someone you’ve lost contact with because a simple card or 
phone call can cheer someone up tremendously. 

 
On a daily basis I see how WOCAM Members are venturing 

out and enjoying each other’s company here at the Center—using 
precautions of course, which is so very important.  I do hope in 
the very near future I will be able to meet you all. 

 
The Center was very fortunate to be the recipient of the 

generosity of an anonymous donor which has allowed us to see a 
few more of you come by to take advantage of the paid lunches 
(100).  The donator requested that we bless local  restaurants 
who, in turn, bless our Members.  The meals will continue 
throughout March or as long as the money is still available.  This 
opportunity is for Members only.   If you know of someone who 
may be considering becoming a member, please share the differ-
ent opportunities your membership brings you. 

 
Hopefully, in the very near future, we will be back to     

normal.  Please stay safe and well.      ~Rita 

 
 

Due to COVID 19, please remember to 
wear face masks.  We have several 
masks available in the lobby for a     

donation and please always  
remember to wash your hands.   

Stay safe! 
Lastly, please sign in when entering 

the Center – there is a sign in sheet at 
the door.  Thank you!! 

Just a Friendly Reminder...  

Please check your address label under 

your name on the mail panel of this 

Newsletter.  If your expiration date has 

expired the date will be highlighted.  

Anyone at the Welcome Desk will hap-

pily help you renew your membership. 

Also, if you have a change of address, 

tel .# or email, please let us know.   

Thank you! 

The Wells/Ogunquit Center at Moody (Senior Center) is offer-
ing the opportunity to area artists to display their artwork as 

follows: 
 

2 artists per month to display up to 10 paintings (each) for a 2 
month period (min) and 4 month (max per 12 month period) 

 
Oct/Nov  Dec/Jan   Feb/Mar  Apr/May  Jun/Jul   Aug/Sep  

 
$25 per month per artist - 10% commission on sales. 

 
Please contact Lisa Roderick - lwroderick@gmail  

(207) 646-2926 

http://www.wocam.org

